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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


March 2023                                            
Dear Parents/Guardians,
I can’t believe that we are nearly at the end of our second term! It feels very short in comparison with the Autumn term. School will close this Friday – 31st March 2023 – for two weeks, reopening on Monday 17th April 2023.

This half term we have had a lot of different viruses amongst the children but we are all hopeful that the holidays will break the cycle of bugs that are going around. 

Despite being a short half term, since the February break it has been as busy as ever in school. The children have worked very hard with their assessments, as well as with their full learning timetables. 
Thank you from all the staff for your support and attendance at parents’ evenings.

The whole school enjoyed the live musical performance from ‘Alte Musik’ – an early music group. Fifteen musicians joined us in school with their variety of recorders and historic musical instruments. The children accompanied them with percussion instruments. We were so proud to be approached by several of the performers saying how well-behaved and enthusiastic the children were. One lady said, “This school really has a special feel to it – it’s marvellous!” 

This week has been ‘egg-stra’ special, with the children designing and decorating their hard-boiled eggs for the competition in the Community Centre on Saturday. As ever, the children have all done a fantastic job!

Our term will end with an Easter Assembly, to which everyone is invited. It begins at 1:30pm and the children can go home with an adult when it finishes.

Finally, I hope you all have an enjoyable Easter break with your families.
Kind Regards,
Kelly Bowe
	Dates for Your Diary


Friday 31st March                                                 Break for Easter holidays following assembly at 1:30pm
Monday 17th April                                                School Re-opens
Wednesday 19th April                                           Cricket with Jon Gibson – Class 1

Friday 21st April (for 3 weeks)                             Class 3 - Cricket                                                    

Monday 1st May                                                    Early May Bank Holiday – SCHOOL CLOSED
Thursday 4th May                                                  King’s Coronation Fun Day in school

Monday 8th May                                        Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation – SCHOOL CLOSED

Tuesday 9th May                                                      SATs Week for Year 6 children

Monday 15th May                                                   ‘SPACE WEEK’ – more details to follow after Easter

Friday 26th May                                                       School closes for half-term

